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October 27, 2021 

Ms. Raquel Girvin, Regional Administrator 

Office of the Regional Administrator (AWP-1) 
FAA Western-Pacific Region 
777 S. Aviation Blvd., Suite 150 

El Segundo, California  90245 
 

Dear Ms. Girvin: 
 

SUBJECT: AIRCRAFT NOISE AND FLIGHT PATHS OVER MAUI 

COUNTY  (IT-72) 
 
 At its meeting of October 18, 2021, the Maui County Council’s 

Infrastructure and Transportation Committee met to discuss concerns related to 
aircraft noise and flight paths over Maui County. 

 
 May I please request you provide information on the appropriate person or 
office for Maui County residents to contact about noise and flight path concerns. 

 
 May I further request that you or a designated FAA representative 

participate in an upcoming Infrastructure and Transportation Committee 
meeting, to be held virtually at 9 a.m. (HST), to discuss potential solutions.  The 
possible meeting dates are:   

 

• Monday, December 13, 2021 

• Monday, January 3, 2022 

• Monday, January 24, 2022  
 
 At the meeting, could you please address the following: 

 
1. How are flight paths determined, and is noise over residential 

areas considered when making these determinations? 

 
2. Have flight paths to Maui County airports changed?  If so, 

when did they change and why were these changes made? 
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3. Have any conversations relating to noise concerns on the flight 
paths to Maui County already taken place at the FAA?

May I further request your written response by November 12, 2021.  To
ensure efficient processing, please transmit your response to 
it.committee@mauicounty.us and include the relevant Committee item number 
in the subject line of your response.

Thank you in advance for your response and consideration.  I look forward
to hearing back from you. If you have any questions, please contact me at
808-270-7939 or the Committee staff (Laksmi Abraham at 808-270-7659, or
Clarita Balala at 808-270-7668).

Sincerely,

YUKI LEI K. SUGIMURA, Chair
Infrastructure and Transportation 
Committee

it:ltr:072a01:lma

Sincerely,

YUKI LEI K. SUGIMURA, Chair
Infrastructure and Transportation 
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